
 
 

 
   

 
   

 
  

 
 
 

      
      
     

 
           

          
         

  
 

         
             

         
 

  
 

       
           

    
 

             
         

          
    

 
  

 
          

      
  

 
    

      
 

             
 

   
 
 

Call for Papers 
AALS Section on Law, Medicine and Health Care 

“New Voices in Law, Medicine and Health Care” 

AALS Annual Meeting 2024 
Washington, DC 

The AALS Section on Law, Medicine and Health Care is pleased to announce a Call for 
Papers for its Works-in-Progress Program, “New Voices in Law, Medicine and Health Care,” 
which will take place at the 2024 Annual Meeting in Washington, DC. 

This program will give junior scholars writing in the area of health law, broadly defined, an 
opportunity to showcase their work and receive feedback from the community. Scholars at 
AALS member law schools who have been writing in the field of health law for 8 years or 
less are eligible. 

The format of the session will include brief presentations of papers, followed by comments 
from a discussant and the audience. Priority will be given to papers that have not yet been 
accepted for publication. More details will be provided to selected presenters. 

Form of Submission 

To be considered as a presenter, please submit an abstract of no more than 400 words and a 
CV or résumé to the program organizers by June 30, 2023, by emailing Chair-Elect Medha 
D. Makhlouf at mmakhlouf@psu.edu. 

Members of the Section on Law, Medicine and Health Care may submit to this panel and 
separately to the Section’s Main Program (“The End of the COVID-19 Public Health 
Emergency: Lessons Learned and the Future of Pandemic Law & Policy”) but can only be 
selected for one of the two. 

Selection & Notification 

Speakers will be selected by members of the Section’s Executive Committee and will be 
notified by September 22, 2023. Speakers will be listed by name and paper title in the 
official program. 

Please note that the selected speakers will be responsible for paying their conference 
registration fee and any hotel or travel expenses. 

Please forward this Call for Papers to any faculty who may be interested. 

Please contact Medha D. Makhlouf, mmakhlouf@psu.edu, with any questions. 
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